
Matthew Sax

62 Alexandra Court

Marlton, NJ 08053-2744

 

 

December 8, 2007

 

FCC

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW Room TW-B204

Washington, DC 20554

 

 

Dear FCC:

 

 Lets get the deal both XM and Sirius are great companies and the people

that will benefit the most from the merger are the consumer. so lets get

the deal done

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Matthew Sax

 


